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Stoney Trail / Beddington Trail –  
Upcoming Detour 
  
Calgary, July 10, 2006 – In order to realign and reconstruct Beddington Trail across the 
Transportation and Utility Corridor, including the future intersection with Stoney Trail, 
Beddington Trail will be detoured between July 15 and Aug. 6, 2006 (weather 
permitting). 
 
The detour will be a gravel-surfaced two lane (one lane in each direction) roadway from 
approximately Hidden Creek Drive to Kincora Boulevard including the intersection with 
Panorama Road.  Maintenance and dust abatement measures will be undertaken as 
required.   
 
A map of the detour location can be view at: 
 
http://www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca/INFTRA_Content/docType490/Production/stbedd-m2.pdf 
  
To reduce impacts to the travelling public and the environment, the detour’s posted 
speed will be 30 km/h.  This reduced speed will reduce the incidents of cracked 
windshields, paint chips, dust and noise pollution.  Please obey all signs and speed 
limits while driving through the area. We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Please note that this work is weather dependent and may be prolonged if necessary. 
 
 

 
 
For more information: 
 
Additional project information is available on Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation’s 
website at www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca.  Click on ‘Ring Roads’, then ‘Calgary Ring Roads’. 

 

 


